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I am happy to support the passage of this bill in order to protect those who volunteer 

their time to do their civic duty as election workers. In this day and age, we have seen 

the bullying and doxing of many public servants, and the political climate only seems 

to be getting more heated. The passage of this bill would protect volunteers from all 

political parties from needless harassment and potential harm. I support HB 4144. 


